
 

 

 

9th September, 2024 
 
President  
DOME-Initiative 
25 Church Street, 
Off Salvation Road, 
Opebi, Ikeja – Lagos. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR HSE-TSD PROGRAM AND PROPOSED COLLABORATION 
 
 
We are thrilled to learn about the HSE-TSD program and its remarkable achievements in 
empowering young Nigerian graduates with OSH and sustainability career knowledge and skills. 
OGTAN is committed to supporting initiatives that align with our mission to promote excellence in 
the oil and gas industry. 
 
We are pleased to offer our support and endorsement to the HSE-TSD program, including the 
use of our logos. Our endorsement is a testament to the program's quality and relevance to the 
industry's needs. We believe that this partnership will not only enhance the program's credibility 
but also contribute to the growth and development of HSE professionals in Nigeria. 
 
Furthermore, we would like to offer additional support by registering graduates from this program 
in the OGTAN Young Professionals Program. This program is designed to provide a platform for 
young professionals to network, develop their skills, and advance their careers. Through this 
program, we can also facilitate internship and graduate trainee positions for HSE-TSD graduates 
within our member companies. 
 
Our member companies are leading players in the oil and gas industry, and we believe that they 
would benefit from the skills and expertise of HSE-TSD graduates. We can work together to 
identify suitable internship and graduate trainee positions that align with the graduates' skills and 
interests. 
 
Please find attached our logo for use in your promotional materials. We look forward to a fruitful 
collaboration and exploring opportunities for further support. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Mazi Sam Azoka Onyechi (KSC) 
President 


